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GPU Nuclear Corporation
, g g7 Post Office Box 480

Route 441 South
Middletown, Pennsylvania 17057-0191
717 944-7621
TELEX 84 2383
Writer's Direct Dial Nurnber:

June 28, 1984
5211-84-2155

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attn: John F. Stolz, Chief
Oper ting Reactors Branch No. 4
Division of Licensing
U. S. Nut. lear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Stolz:

Three Mile Island Nuclear Station Unit I (TMI-1)
Operating License No. DPR-50

Docket No. 50-289
Environmental Qualification of Electrical Equipment

Your letter of May 25, 1984, requested additional information concerning the
environmental qualification of electrical equipment and compliance with 10 CFR
50.49. As a result of a number of NRC audits at our corporate headquarters,
GPUN has a better understanding of the information necessary to support
qualification. We are now in the process of improving the auditability of the
entire environmental qualification file as discussed in our letter of May 31,
1984 (5211-84-2122). This work is scheduled for completion in July,1984
and, as discussed with J. Van Vliet of NRC on June 21, 1984, GPUN will provide
a response to your request for additional information in August,1984.

Sincerely,

H. D. Hu ill,
Director, TMI-1

HDH/LWH/MRK/mle

cc: R. Conte
J. Van Vliet
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GPU Nuclear Corporation is a subsidiary of the General Public Utilities Corporation '


